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Estimating the Prevalence and 
Probability of Homeless Youth 
NOFA Now Available - Due July 1, 
2020
HUD's Office of Policy Development and Research (PD&R) seeks research proposals 
for estimating the prevalence of homeless youth using existing sources of 
administrative data such as child welfare agencies, juvenile justice and correctional 
systems, schools, and hospitals. Up to $2 million will be awarded, with minimum 
funding of $400,000. To learn more information and submit an application, please:

• Read the Estimating the Prevalence and Probability of Homeless Youth Notice of 
Funding Opportunity (NOFA)

• Register and Submit an Application on Grants.gov

The deadline to submit an application to HUD is July 1, 2020 at 11:59:59 PM EDT.

Please contact Ophelia Wilson at Ophelia.Wilson@HUD.gov for any questions.
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